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Due to political popular consensus to over regulate any and all things having to do 

with the 2nd amendment and firearms. This bill might be plausible in high crime areas 

in the bigger cities where evidence may be obtained and confirmed to be a life 

threatening or dangerous ongoing situation but to try to apply this to everyone and 

everywhere in the state of Oregon is very one sided and would likely have 

devastating effects on smaller entities. Also it is not fair for smaller low crime rate 

areas and entities to be held accountable for the bigger higher crime rate areas. 


